
Dear Mr. McCauley,

Please consider our application entitled "Unreal Projects: Visualizing Sugar Land and the Imperial Sugar" for the SIA Industrial Heritage Preservation Grants, which includes the following parts: 

- (A) Application cover sheet
- (B, C, and D)Project Summary, Narrative and Budget 
- (E) Letter of support fro Sugar Land Heritage Foundation
- (F) Principal researcher Gabriela Campagnol's CV 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Gabriela

Gabriela Campagnol,  Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor
Department of Architecture
Texas A&M University

campagnol@tamu.edu
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From: "Campagnol, Gabriela" <gcampagnol@arch.tamu.edu>
Subject: SIA Industrial Heritage Preservation Grants Application

Date: March 3, 2014 3:52:30 PM EST
To: "sia@mtu.edu" <sia@mtu.edu>
Cc: "mccauley3@sbcglobal.net" <mccauley3@sbcglobal.net>, "davago@mtu.edu" <davago@mtu.edu>, 

"duncan_hay@nps.gov" <duncan_hay@nps.gov>, Dorcie D Hensley <dhensley@tamus.edu>
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On Feb 28, 2014, at 1:55 PM, "Campagnol, Gabriela" <gcampagnol@arch.tamu.edu> wrote:

Jay McCauley,
Committee Chair

Dear Mr. McCauley,

On behalf of the"Unreal Project" research team, we would like to submit an application to request a grant of $3,000 from the Society for Industrial Archeology Industrial Heritage Preservation Grants. We are requesting funding to support the construction of digital models of a quintessential factory town:
Sugar Land, Texas, the former headquarters of the Imperial Sugar Company, the state's oldest extant business, and to explore the industrial heritage environment in immersive visualization or virtual reality. This proposal entitled "Unreal Projects: Visualizing Sugar Land and the Imperial Sugar Company" is
part of our current project, which is  an education-oriented study of the use of immersive visualization to support education in history of architecture. It contributes the “BIM CAVE”, an immersive visualization facility that makes use of architectural design software for modeling structures, and faculty
expertise.The experience of the BIM CAVE is novel and stimulating. As an education-oriented study, we hope to explore new means of communication that might reach a broadly diversified audience. 

A copy of our proposal, along with requested attachments will be sent to sia@mtu.edu,  no later than the deadline on Monday, as March 1st falls on a weekend. Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Gabriela

Gabriela Campagnol,  Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor
Department of Architecture
Texas A&M University

campagnol@tamu.edu
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